
 
October 6, 2022. 

 
MACHC Letter 10/2022 

 
To: RDML Benjamin K. Evans, USCHC Chair 
 
Subject: Invitation to the 23rd Conference of the MACHC 
 
Reference: Statutes of the MACHC 
 
 
Dear RDML Benjamin K. Evans, 
 
 
On behalf of the Meso American - Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission (MACHC), it is 
my pleasure to invite the United States-Canada Hydrographic Commission to nominate a 
representative to attend the 23rd Conference of the MACHC (MACHC23) this year as observer, 
should your Regional Hydrographic Commission have any interest. 
 
The official opening of the MACHC23 Conference will begin after lunch on Tuesday, 
November 29, and end by noon on Friday, December 2. The venue will be in Saint Louis, 
Missouri, United States at the National Geospatial-Intelligence Agency’s Moonshot Labs 
facility. 
 
We will soon be sharing with you the registration, accommodation and logistics information 
and the Provisional Agenda. 
 
This would certainly be a good opportunity for interaction between our Regional Hydrographic 
Commissions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Renato Garcia Arruda 
Vice Admiral 

Director of Hydrography and Navigation, Brazil 
Chair, Meso American - Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 

 
Copy: 
MACHC Members 
IHO Director Luigi Sinapi 
IHO Assistant Director Leonel Manteigas 
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